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Newsletter from the IMU Committee for Women in Mathematics  
 
Dear colleagues, 
  
This Circular Letter is to inform you about the Newsletter of the IMU Committee for Women in 
Mathematics (CWM). The Newsletter which is published twice a year can be found here, where 
you can also subscribe to future issues. The latest issue just appeared.  
 
Please distribute the information about the Newsletter in your community. Please send any 
feedback and suggestions about the Newsletter to cwm.info@mathunion.org.  
 
Thanks 
 
Regards 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union 
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